
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter

Friday 24th November 2017  

Willows 

Willows have really enjoyed learning about the 

Great Fire of London, and this week we have 

written our own newspaper reports which will 

be on display in Willows. Next week we will 

begin using ‘The Snowman’ by Raymond Briggs 

and will be writing a diary entry as James. In 

maths Year 1 will be learning about doubling 

and halving, Year 2 will be learning about using 

arrays for multiplication, and receptions will 

be finding 1 more and 1 less.  

Please practise your nativity lines at home – 

scripts must be put back in book bags. Thank 

you 

Oaks 

This week we are telling the time, converting 

between 12 and 24 hour clocks and calculating time 

differences. 

We are writing advertisements using persuasive 

writing and play scripts. 

In science we will demonstrate how the lungs 

inflate and how oxygen crosses from the lungs into 

the blood. 

We are learning about the stories Jesus told in RE. 

Parent Workshops 

A reminder that the second session of the 

Grammar, Phonics and Spelling for KS2 

parents/carers will be on Monday 16th October 

for an hour after school taking place at 

Ellingham Primary.  Please can you let the office 

know if you are able to attend.  

Mrs Urry-Morton will be holding a Maths 

workshop at Woodton primary School for all 

parents in KS1 and KS2 on Tuesday 17th 

October from 3.30.  Again, please let the 

office know if you can attend. Thank you  

 

 

 

 

 
 

All Welcome 
Solihull Approach. Don’t forget the next drop in 

with tea, coffee and biscuits will be on 

Wednesday 29th November at 2.15pm. If you 

have started the course, please pop along and 

share how you think it is going. Don’t worry if you 

haven’t started it yet, still pop along for a chat 

or if you have any questions, Mrs Querelle will be 

happy to help. 

Midday Supervisor Vacancy 

Vacancy for a Midday Supervisor. We have a 

vacancy for a midday supervisor at Woodton 

Primary School. You will need to have a calm, 

caring and friendly manner and enjoy working with 

children. Duties will include the supervision of 

pupils over the lunchtime period ensuring the 

safety and well-being of pupils in the dining room 

(includes some table-cleaning and moving duties, 

and chair stacking), playground duty engaging with 

children through play, and interaction with 

children, classroom supervision during wet play 

time, some minor first aid is involved. Please see 

our website for more information and an 

application form.  

http://www.ellinghamandwoodton.co.uk 

 

 Willows Nativity 

Any artistic parents out there, we 

need you…we need some scenery made 

for our nativity, if you can help please 

speak to the office. 

 

Time Tables Olympics 

Well done to the following children for their 

achievements in the Times Tables Olympics; 

Finalist –Miles Clitheroe, Dylan Griffiths  

Bronze – Kylian Bazin, Barley Gosling 

European – Maya Chenery 

Level 13 - Toby Parfitt  

Level 6 – Holly Tidnam 

http://www.ellinghamandwoodton.co.uk/


 
 

       

Tempest Photography Don’t forget 

that we need your orders for your 

school photos by Tuesday 28th 

November. If you miss this deadline 

you will have to place your order 

directly with Tempest Photography 

and you may have to pay postage costs. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Gala 

Well done to all the children who took 

part in the swimming gala at Hobart 

High School on last Wednesday. They 

all swam really well and were very well 

behaved.  

Woodton and Ellingham came 2nd 

overall out of all the cluster schools so 

well done everyone. 

 

School Christmas Dinner  
Letters have been sent home regarding the 

school Christmas dinner, on Thursday 14th 

December. We need your orders in by 

Thursday 30th November. Unfortunately we 

cannot accept any late orders. 

 

Woodton Primary School 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 1st December 

3.15pm – 5pm 

Join in with the Christmas Magic…  

We will have Art and Craft activities, making reindeer food, 

face painting, tombola, Christmas games and our Christmas 

raffle. 

Don’t forget to visit Santa in his Grotto!! 

 

Children in Need – Friday 17th 

November 

Thank you to everyone who donated to 

Children In Need last Friday. We 

raised £69.91  

 

Flu Vaccinations  
Reception to Year 4’s 

The school nursing team will be coming 

in on Thursday 7th December.  

Letters have been sent out this week. 

Please ensure you return the form 

regardless of whether you wish your 

child to have this or not. 

Sportshall Athletics 

Letters have gone home today for 

children who would like to take part in 

the Sportshall Athletics @ Hobart 

High.  We ask that permission slips 

are returned no later than Tuesday 

28th November.  

Please note that if your child puts 

their name down they are 

committing themselves to take part. 

Football Tournament 

We would like to apologise for any 

inconvenience caused in the 

cancellation of the football 

Tournament on Tuesday 21st of 

November. This was due to some 

unfortunate sickness as well as 

children dropping out.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Wednesday 29th November – Solihull Drop in session for parents @2:15pm 

Thursday 30th November – Oaks Class trip to Norwich Cathedral  

*New Date* Friday 1st December – Christmas Fayre at Woodton Primary School 3.15 – 5pm 

*New Date* Monday 4th December – Sportshall Athletics (Letters gone out today) 

Monday 4th December – Year 4 seat belt safety in school time 

Thursday 7th December – Flu Vaccinations Reception to Year 4 – letters were sent home this 

week, please return this by Monday 4th December 

*New Date* Monday 11th December – Years 5 & 6 Robotics Roadshow 

*New Date* Tuesday 12th December – Years 3 & 4 Robotics Roadshow 

Wednesday 13th December – Willows Nativity – starts 2pm 

Thursday 14th December – Children’s Christmas lunch  

Friday 15th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 18th December – Carol Service at 2pm at the church  

Tuesday 19th December – Last day of Term 

Thursday 4th January 2018 – Return to school 

 

     

 

 

 

 

Reminder - Friday the 17th November, we will raising money for Children In Need – We would 

love you all to wear any non-uniform clothing, but in a different way, inside out and back to 

front! 

Please can you bring in £1, the charity is happy to accept the old round pounds, if you have 

any lying around at home that you can’t get rid of.  As well as this we are asking for any 

change you might have lying around for us to fill our lovely Pudsey cut out with. All photos will 

be able to be seen on the website after the event.  Any queries please speak to the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


